
 

                                                                 

Dear Friends, 

We hope you are well, and are enjoying the (occasional) sunny days of Spring! 
  
Firstly, we would like to offer our sincere thanks to all of our renewing Members this year. After a long 
and difficult year, we are pleased to be able to confirm that, to date, some 80 Members have renewed 
their memberships in 2021, and that we are expecting further members to renew in the coming months. 
 
We even have some interest from potential new members, which we hope to be able to process in line 
with the anticipated end of Government restrictions in late June. 
 
You may be aware that from 17th May, (in accordance with Bowls England Guidelines), we are now able 
to commence our current 2021 Bowling Programme, which is summarised below: 
 

 
Mondays:   Nan McLeod (Ladies) event commences at 2.00pm 

 
Straughan Salver (Men’s) event commences at 6.30pm 
 

 
Tuesdays:  Random (Mixed) Pairs event commences at 10.30am 
    

Ladies Team Practice commences at 2.00pm 
 

   Men’s Team Practice commences at 6.30pm 
 
 
Wednesdays:  Ladies Team Practice commences at 2.00pm 
    

Men’s Team Practice commences at 6.30pm 
 
 
Thursdays:  Men’s Team Practice commences at 2.00pm 
 
 
Fridays:  Men’s evening rollup event commences at 6.30pm 
 
 
Saturdays:  Random (Mixed) Pairs event commences at 10.30am 
 
 

 
We do hope you will be able to come along and enjoy participating in these events. Some events require 
you to sign up in advance, but in most cases you just need to turn up! – We also hope to add some 
Social events from July onwards. As always, further details will be provided on the Club Notice boards. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all “on the Green” 

 
 

With Very Best Wishes, 
 
Your Committee 
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